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I'm writing in opposition to HB 348. It infringes on mine and all other Oregonian's 

second amendment rights. Why do these house and senate bills always go after the 

law abiding gun owners? We should be tightening up sentences on felons and 

adding to our law enforcement numbers to help with enforcing the laws and 

prosecuting to the maximum sentence.  

Thank you for your time. 


